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May 2, 2018
The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:
Enclosed for your review is the Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention (DAJD) motion and report detailing the department’s progress on TASER procurement in compliance with Ordinance 18409, Section 55, as amended by Ordinance 18602, Section 29, Proviso P5.  The proviso required DAJD to provide:
· An assessment on the progress toward providing a TASER to every gun-qualified officer.

· Overview of the funding and procurement process for law enforcement officer equipment and progress made toward achieving a goal of having enough TASERs to provide one to every gun-qualified officer. 

· Description of the funding needs to meet the goal of all gun-qualified officers issued a TASER.      

This motion and accompanying report are in satisfaction of the requirements of Proviso P5.
This report furthers the County’s Strategic Plan goals of Safety and Justice by enhancing community safety, both inside County facilities and in the larger community where inmates are transported.  It is estimated that this report required approximately 10 staff hours, costing less than $1000 to produce. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact William Hayes, Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention Director, at 206-477-2801.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures
cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff 



  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council


Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget


William Hayes, Director, Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention
